
TOWN OF ANTRIM - NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m., Thursday, July 14, 

2022 downstairs in the Antrim Little Town Hall to continue its deliberations on the 

application of Antrim Mills, aka Antrim Commons, 42 Main Street, Tax Maps Lots 104-

106, 104-106-001, and 204-003 in the Village Business District for a mixed-use 

development of dwelling units and commercial uses. 

  

You are invited to appear in person with masks and social distancing optional. Written 

concerns should be submitted to the Antrim Town Office, 66 Main Street, PO Box 517, 

Antrim NH 03440 prior to the meeting by mail, in person, or email at 

antrimplan2@tds.net.  

 

William Bryk 
Administrative Assistant to the Land Use Boards 

(603) 588-8337 

Email: antrimplan2@tds.net 

 

 

 


